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Turquoise Class have learnt Act 1 Scene 1 of Mac-

beth in their English lessons– we hope you enjoy 

their performances! 

Scan the QR code to watch. 

At Forest School this week, 

we have planted our 400th tree in our Forest 

School and allotment area. 

The Eco Team will start planting the first of 40 

fruit trees (we have 20 apple trees and 20 pear 

trees) next week! 

 

Green Class held a  Mother’s Day stay and play.  We 

hope the mums enjoyed the activities as much as the 

children did. Thank you to all who attended! 

We hope everyone had a lovely, 

peaceful Mother’s Day! 



                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Monday 11th March: Easter raffle numbers go on sale. 

 

Tuesday 12th March: Parent’s Evening, 3:45– 6:30pm. 

 

Wednesday 13th March: Purple Class Parent’s evening. 

 

Thursday 14th March: Parent’s Evening, 3:45-6:30pm. 

 

Tuesday 19th March: Pink Class parent’s assembly. 

 

Wednesday 20th March: Orange Class parent’s assembly. 

 

Thursday 21st March: Odd Socks Day. 

Thursday 21st March: Vision Screening for children in Reception. 

 

Tuesday 26th March: White Class parent’s assembly. 

 

Wednesday 27th March: Green Class parent’s assembly. 

Wednesday 27th March: School Choir go to St Mary’s Rochdale. 

 

Thursday 28th March: Easter raffle. 

Thursday 28th March: School closes for Easter holidays. 

 

Monday 15th April: School reopens for Summer Term 1. 

 



 

 

Nursery:             Finley N. 

Green Class:    Kairo B.  

Pink Class:               Luca T. 

White Class:    Kingsley B. 

Red Class:   Frankie C. 

Yellow Class:   Harper F. 

Orange Class : Jack A. 

Lime Class:    Harry S. 

Turquoise Class:  Imogen D.  

Gold Class:    Jack G. 

Purple Class:   Daisy B . 

                            

                                                    

                

 

                                   Dolphin:      264 

                         Octopus:     320 

                         Seahorse:    296 

                 Starfish:       277 

Well done 

to the Octopus Team who are this 

week’s winners! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                           Yellow Class:            97.1% 

Green Class:    95.2%             Orange Class:           97.4% 

Pink Class:   97%  Lime Class:               95.2% 

White Class:   97%  Turquoise Class:      91.9% 

Red Class:  98.7%              Gold Class:               97.9% 

                                       Purple Class:            96.6% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week  

ending   

 Friday 1st March 2024 is  95.9% 

 

  

  
 

Lexi H. 

For being supportive of 

a classmate during  

music.  



 

  

  
 

We will be asking for donations of Easter Eggs to come into school for our Easter Egg Raffle after half term.  

If you feel you are able to, please send donations of Easter Eggs for the raffle to your child’s class from Mon-

day 19th  February. Raffle numbers will go on sale on Monday 11th March. As usual, numbers will be sold in 

fives, with 5 numbers costing £1. 

The Easter Raffle will be held on the last day of term on Thursday 28th March. 

Many thanks! 

50% of all funds raised in this year’s raffle will go towards the  

Whitworth Leisure Centre fundraiser. 






